

Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

24th September 2021

Dear parents and students,

Our Open Evening will be taking place on Thursday 7th October. The evening will begin at 5pm and end at 8pm. Due to the continued prevalence of covid cases in our community, we ask that you visit our website from Friday 1st October to book into one of our three talks and tours which are taking place across the evening. You will need to book a slot for everyone attending, up to a maximum of four people. This will help us to avoid overcrowding in our internal spaces and ensure the evening is an enjoyable experience for everyone.

We are very proud of the high academic standards our students achieve here at Stokesley School & Sixth Form College, but we are also equally proud of the fact that we do not make educational decisions based purely upon our position in the league tables. Ultimately, we want our students to enjoy their learning, contribute to the community, be prepared for their future and feel safe and happy at school.

Our aspirations are embodied by our motto 'being the best we can be' and underpinned by our core values of students and staff being ambitious, ready and respectful. Whatever your son or daughter's passion is, we will do our best to foster it. We demand high standards from our students, but we also understand the importance of demonstrating these core values ourselves. When I ask students what the best thing about Stokesley School is they invariably say 'the staff': our school is built upon positive relationships and we sincerely hope that you wish to be part of this as your son or daughter embarks upon his or her next exciting chapter.

We look forward to welcoming you on 7th October and providing you with a flavour of what a vibrant learning community Stokesley School is.

Best wishes

Mrs H L Millett

Headteacher

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL





